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Comments: Dear national forestry services, 

 

First of all, thank you for all the hard work you do to maintain and conserve our national forests. In regards to the

proposed foothills landscape project, I am against any widespread logging operations, especially for commercial

use. I believe we need to protect the existing forests for public access and future generations. Ecotourism is a

growing industry, and without public access to recreational trails and wildlife management areas for hunting, this

positive economic source will be lost to local communities. I hope you will take into consideration the long-term

impact of any major alterations to the existing forests. 


